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Online Delivery defined here aligns with campus distance definition34

Online Enrollment

FY 2016 to FY 2024

Online courses defined by 
online delivery, defined in 
2023 CU Data Governance

Online Courses include 
Student credit hours where 
there are no instructional 
expectations for student 
attendance at a physical 
location. Online courses 
based on instruction mode 
('OL','OS','OA','OT','DL','S
O','R','HR'). Denver and 
Anschutz exclude Remote 
courses ('R') from online 
courses.

FY 2020-21 was the first 
year during the COVID 
pandemic.

https://www.cu.edu/online-enrollment
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Online Enrollment

FY 2016 to FY 2024

Online courses defined by 
online delivery, defined in 
2023 CU Data Governance

Online Courses include 
Student credit hours where 
there are no instructional 
expectations for student 
attendance at a physical 
location. Online courses 
based on instruction mode 
('OL','OS','OA','OT','DL','S
O','R','HR'). Denver and 
Anschutz exclude Remote 
courses ('R') from online 
courses.

FY 2020-21 was the first 
year during the COVID 
pandemic.

https://www.cu.edu/online-enrollment
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Online Enrollment

FY 2016 to FY 2024

Online courses defined by 
online delivery, defined in 
2023 CU Data Governance

Online Courses include 
Student credit hours where 
there are no instructional 
expectations for student 
attendance at a physical 
location. Online courses 
based on instruction mode 
('OL','OS','OA','OT','DL','S
O','R','HR'). Denver and 
Anschutz exclude Remote 
courses ('R') from online 
courses.

FY 2020-21 was the first 
year during the COVID 
pandemic.

https://www.cu.edu/online-enrollment
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Online Enrollment as Share of Total Enrollment

FY 2016 to FY 2024
by fiscal year

Online courses defined by 
online delivery, defined in 
2023 CU Data Governance

Online Courses include 
Student credit hours where 
there are no instructional 
expectations for student 
attendance at a physical 
location. Online courses 
based on instruction mode 
('OL','OS','OA','OT','DL','S
O','R','HR'). Denver and 
Anschutz exclude Remote 
courses ('R') from online 
courses.

FY 2020-21 was the first 
year during the COVID 
pandemic.

https://www.cu.edu/online-enrollment
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Online Enrollment as Share of Total Enrollment

FY 2020 to FY 2024
by term, fiscal year

Online courses defined by 
online delivery, defined in 
2023 CU Data Governance

Online Courses include 
Student credit hours where 
there are no instructional 
expectations for student 
attendance at a physical 
location. Online courses 
based on instruction mode 
('OL','OS','OA','OT','DL','S
O','R','HR'). Denver and 
Anschutz exclude Remote 
courses ('R') from online 
courses.

FY 2020-21 was the first 
year during the COVID 
pandemic.

https://www.cu.edu/online-enrollment
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